
From: Myers, Richard A.
Sent: 2/3/2012 12:02:22 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: vinyl chloride and landfill gas

Hi Laura: Apparently, the legislature is yet again considering a bill that may be intended to allow landfill 
gas into utility pipeline systems.

A question has come up about when the utilities' tariff language that prohibits landfill gas (e.g. in PG&E 
Gas Rule 21) from being delivered into their pipelines was first adopted, and whether this was ordered 
in a CPUC decision. I don't think that was ordered in a CPUC decision. I think the landfill gas 
prohibition was likely proposed by the utilities in advice letters, probably in the early 1990s, after the 
CPUC adopted vinyl chloride limits. Would you please try to find out which PG&E advice letter first 
proposed the landfill gas prohibition? Thanks.

Richard
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